
 

BATS Announces New Fee Schedule Format 
Overview  
 
BATS Global Markets will introduce a new fee schedule format for the BZX Exchange, the BYX Exchange 
and BATS Options.   

New Fee Schedule Format 

Effective November 17, 2014, BZX Exchange and BYX Exchange will release an updated fee schedule 
format that includes recently announced fee code references for all fees.  Additionally, the fee code 
references will be made available in a downloadable format to provide Members the ability to automate 
the maintenance of their transaction rate tracking systems.  BATS Options plans to release a similarly 
formatted fee schedule, effective November 21, 2014.   

More Information 

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 

Learn more about the BATS/Direct Edge merger at bats.com/edgeintegration. 
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